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        La Santísima Trinidad, 26 de Mayo de 2024 

To be the place of encounter with the fullness of Christ in this community. 

Ser el lugar de encuentro con la plenitud de Cristo en esta comunidad. 

©LPi 

 
Totus Tuus is coming soon! The success of this camp relies on our 
parish family helping with hosting missionaries, adult volunteers 

during the weekdays, and sponsorship of lunches and dinners. We 
welcome individuals, families, parish ministries, and businesses to 

make a commitment to ensure Totus Tuus is a memorable  
faith-based camp for our youth. Ready to help? 

 https://www.saintrose.org/summer-religious-education.  
Use this QR code for all things Totus Tuus! 

JUNE 9 - 14 
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WORSHIP & SPIRITUAL LIFE 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Mass intentions will be honored, although times or dates may be altered.  

All Masses are public.  
SUNDAY, MAY 26 - The Most Holy Trinity  
     7:00 am 

     8:30 am  

   11:00 am 

    3:00 pm 

    5:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

† 

Saint Rose Parishioners 

Trina Martinez 

Denise Cathey 

Familia Humana Campos 

Jack McDermott 

MONDAY, MAY 27 - St. Augustine of Canterbury, Bishop 

     7:00 am  Praying for Prodigals 

TUESDAY, MAY 28  

     7:00 am 

     7:00 pm 

† 

† 

Francisco Maillo 

Carlos Rodriguez 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 29 - St. Paul VI, Pope  

     7:00 am 

     6:00 pm 

 

† 

Fr. Juan Carlos Garcia Mendoza 

Joe Gaskins 

THURSDAY, MAY 30 - St. Joan of Arc  
     7:00 am    Noe Israel Campos 

FRIDAY, MAY 31 - The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary  

     7:00 am † Denise McVey 

SATURDAY, JUNE 1 - St. Justin, Martyr  

     8:00 am 

     4:30 pm 

     6:30 pm 

 

† 

† 

Walt Hugh, Jr. 

Robert DesJardins 

Aurora Arreola Soto 

SUNDAY, JUNE 2 - The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ  
     7:00 am 

     8:30 am  

   11:00 am 

     3:00 pm 

     5:00 pm 

 

 

 

† 

† 

Margarita Maria Zurita 

Saint Rose Parishioners 

Maria Thomas 

Rosa and Concepcion Arreola  

Joyce Finotti and Lisa Finotti 

WEEK AT A GLANCE 
SUNDAY, MAY 26 
Rosary 30 minutes before Mass 
except 7:00 am 

  7:00 am 
  8:30 am 
  9:45 am 
  9:45 am 
  9:45 am 
11:00 am 
12:30 pm 
  3:00 pm 
  5:00 pm 
  6:30 pm 

Mass - English  
Mass - English 
Confessions 
PSR English 
Coffee and Donuts  
Mass - English 
PSR Español  
Misa en Español 
Mass - English 
Charismatic Renewal Seminar 

MONDAY, MAY 27 
Church Office Closed - Memorial Day 

  6:30 am 
  7:00 am 

Rosary 
Mass -English-Office of Readings 

TUESDAY, MAY 28 

  6:30 am 
  7:00 am 
12:00 pm 
12:30 pm 
5:45-6:45 pm 
  7:00 pm 

Rosary 
Mass -English-Office of Readings  
Mass - St. Thomas Rutherford 
Legion of Mary 
Adoration and Confessions 
Misa en español 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 29 

  6:30 am  
  7:00 am 
5:00-5:45 pm 
  6:00 pm 

Rosary 
Mass -English-Office of Readings  
Adoration and Confessions 
Mass 

THURSDAY, MAY 30 
24-HOUR ADORATION 

  6:30 am  
  7:00 am  
  
12:00 pm 
6:30-8:00 pm 

Rosary 
Mass - English -Office of Readings 
Adoration after Mass until Friday 6:45 
St. Thomas Rutherford Mass 
Confessions  

FRIDAY, MAY 31 
ADORATION 

  6:00 am 
  7:00 am 

Confessions 
Mass -English 

SATURDAY, JUNE 1 

 7:30 am 
 8:00 am 
 4:00 pm 
 4:30 pm 
 5:30 pm 
 6:00 pm 
 6:30 pm 

Rosary 
Mass 
Rosary 
Vigil Mass 
Confessions 
Rosary 
Misa de Vigilia en español 

The Sanctuary Candle is in 
memory of Robert DesJardins. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 26 - JUNE 2, 2024 

Sunday: Dt 4:32-34, 39-40/Ps 33:4-5, 6, 9, 18-19, 20, 22 (12b)/Rom 8:14-17/ 

     Mt 28:16-20    

Monday: 1 Pt 1:3-9/Ps 111:1-2, 5-6, 9 and 10c/Mk 10:17-27    

Tuesday: 1 Pt 1:10-16/Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4/Mk 10:28-31  

Wednesday: 1 Pt 1:18-25/Ps 147 :12-13, 14-15, 19-20/Mk 10:32-45  

Thursday: 1 Pt 2:2-5, 9-12/Ps 100:2, 3, 4, 5/Mk 10:46-52  

Friday: Zep 3:14-18a or Rom 12:9-16/Is 12:2-3, 4bcd, 5-6/Lk 1:39-56    

Saturday: Jude 17, 20b-25/Ps 63:2, 3-4, 5-6/Mk 11:27-33 

Next Sunday: Ex 24:3-8/Ps 116:12-13, 15-16, 17-18 (13)/Heb 9:11-15/ 

     Mk 14:12-16, 22-26 

 

PUBLICATION OF BANNS 
It is my pleasure to publish the Banns for the intended weddings of: 

 

Marta Bellucco and Andrea Caligiana 

This wedding is to take place in Italy on Saturday, 6/15/2024. 
 

Saira Ramirez and Brad Baker 

This wedding is to take place in this sanctuary on Saturday, 6/22/2024. 
 

Octavia White and Romaine Tota  

This wedding is to take place in this sanctuary on Saturday, 6/29/2024. 
 

If anyone can show any just cause why these two people may not be lawfully united 

in marriage, let that person declare it, to this pastor, in writing. 
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CHRISTIAN STEWARDS 

STEWARDSHIP 
TREASURE SHARED 

 

Weekly Donations 

Offertory:  
   Operating Deposits ................ 17,052 

   eGiving Deposits ……… ……….10,505 
Total Collected……… ... ..………….27,557 

Designated Donations: 
   Designated Deposits…. ....... ..…2,110 

   eGiving Deposits ………………....1,260 

   Total Collected………...…...…...3,370 
Total this Week:……..…..……..30,927 

*Average Weekly Budget..……..43,039 
Weekly Surplus / (Deficit)…....(12,112) 

 

Year To Date Donations 

   Regular Donations ..... …...1,778,472 
   Extraordinary Donations.. .... _______ 

   Total Year to Date .............1,778,472 
*Year to Date Budget……...1,979,798 

Year to Date Surplus/(Deficit)…(201,326) 

There were 3,627 registered families 

& 395 families that gave via check, 

envelope or eGiving.  
 

GIVING TO SAINT ROSE 

Please remember the daily 

financial needs of the 

parish.   

You may use this QR code  or go to 

www.saintrose.org and click on Giving 

to give one time or to set up recurring 

gifts. Online giving may also be 

accessed through the myParish app 
 

 

USE THIS QR CODE FOR  

ALL CHURCH AND SCHOOL 

OPEN POSITIONS 

 

 MTSU Campus Minister 

 Maintenance Worker 

 Band Teacher (part-time) 

 Pre-K Teacher (Certified)  

 Director of Advancement 

 School Nurse/Admin. Assistant 

 Substitute Teachers 

 Extended Care Employees 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

IN THE NAME OF THE TRINITY 

Dear Fellow Disciples, peace.  
 

The disciples of the Kingdom are baptized “in the name of the Father 

and of Son and of the Holy Spirit”. 

“In the name of” means that their life brings the mark of the Most 

Holy Trinity and through her, are knitted. Their existence takes a new dimension, 

transcendental, giving them the dignity of sons and daughters of God. 
 

The baptism in the name of the Trinity implies precise demands for the disciples. 

The first one is to live in community, inspired exactly in the Trinitarian model. Those 

who say they are disciples, Christians and Catholics but say they don’t need the 

community, the Church, in reality are none of the above. Living in community they 

are challenged to practice all those virtues proper to a healthy and holy living with 

one another.  
 

The communion in the Most Holy Trinity results from love. In that same way the 

communion among the disciples must be based on and lived in love.  
 

The ideal of the Most Holy Trinity encourages the disciples to prevent any kind of 

division and discord. Gossip, competitions, envy, hatred, enmities, and many other 

traps against Christian unity are signs of betrayal of our faith. We, the disciples of all 

times, profess our faith in the continued quest for unity of hearts and minds, like the 

Most Holy Trinity.  
 

“O my God, Trinity whom I adore, help me to forget myself entirely that I may be 

established in you as still and as peaceful as if my soul were already in eternity. May 

nothing trouble my peace or make me leave You, O my Unchanging One, but may 

each minute carry me further into the depths of Your Mystery.” (Saint Elizabeth of 

the Most Holy Trinity, OCD) 
 

God bless. 
Fr. Chris 
 

International Festival 2024 
We are excited to announce our 2024 festival will be held on Sunday, September 
15! Please join the committee as we plan this multi-cultural event filled with food, 

music, dance and more. We are looking for volunteers to participate in all capacities. 
Our next couple of meetings are scheduled for Thursdays, June 13 and July 11, and 
Wednesday, July 24. We meet in Room 117 at 5 p.m. Please contact Karin Gleason 

via email (kgleason@saintrose.org) or call 615.898.0555, extension 1070.  
Continue to check the bulletin each week for updates. 

SAINT ROSE COLUMBARIUM UPDATE:  
The Saint Rose Columbarium Exploratory Committee continues to meet 
once a week. New projects include: planning for the Parish Columbarium 
Survey, Parish education about our Columbarium project and preliminary 
investigation of various Columbarium design firms. 

Where might the columbarium be located? With input from Fr. Chris, Wayne 
Overman from the Master Plan and other parish leaders the space behind the 
Church Office known as “Mary’s Grotto,” where the statue of our Blessed Mother 
now stands, has been selected. It provides a peaceful, quiet, private space right next 
to the Church. 
Will the Columbarium be built all at once? The entire Columbarium complex will be 
designed with 200 years of Saint Rose needs in mind. However, construction will 
follow in a planned series of Phases as the need in the future arises.   
Who will pay for the Columbarium?  All costs for construction and future 
maintenance of the Saint Rose Columbarium will be paid for entirely by the sale of 
the niches in the Columbarium. No Parish Stewardship Funds or Master Plan 
Building Funds will be used. Before any construction of the Saint Rose Columbarium 
can begin, there must be enough funds generated by the PRE-SALE of NICHES in not 
more than a 1 year period to cover all of the Phase 1 construction costs and a Trust 
Fund to cover all future maintenance costs. 
Watch the Bulletin for more Frequently Asked Questions and updates. 
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MINISTERIO HISPANO 
LA SANTÍSIMA TRINIDAD  
EN EL NOMBRE DE LA TRINIDAD 
Queridos discípulos, paz. 
 

Los discípulos del Reino son bautizados “en el nombre del Padre y 
del Hijo y del Espíritu Santo”. 
“En nombre de” significa que su vida trae la marca de la Santísima 
Trinidad y a través de Ella, se entrelazan. Su existencia toma una 
dimensión nueva, trascendental, dándoles la dignidad de hijos e hijas de Dios. 
 

El bautismo en nombre de la Trinidad implica exigencias precisas para los 
discípulos. La primera es vivir en comunidad, inspirada exactamente en el modelo 
trinitario. Quienes dicen ser discípulos, cristianos y católicos, pero dicen que no 
necesitan a la comunidad, a la Iglesia, en realidad no son ninguno de los anteriores. 
Al vivir en comunidad, se ven desafiados a practicar todas aquellas virtudes propias 
de una convivencia sana y santa unos con otros. 
 

La comunión en la Santísima Trinidad resulta del amor. De la misma manera la 
comunión entre los discípulos debe basarse y vivirse en el amor. 
 

El ideal de la Santísima Trinidad anima a los discípulos a impedir cualquier tipo de 
división y discordia. Los chismes, las competencias, las envidias, los odios, las 
enemistades y muchas otras trampas contra la unidad de los cristianos son signos 
de traición a nuestra fe. Nosotros, los discípulos de todos los tiempos, profesamos 
nuestra fe en la búsqueda continua de la unidad de corazones y mentes, como la 
Santísima Trinidad. 
 

“Oh, Dios mío, ¡Trinidad a quien adoro! Ayúdame a olvidarme totalmente de mí, 
para instalarme en Ti, inmóvil y serena, como sí mi alma estuviera ya en la 
eternidad. Que nada pueda turbar mi paz, ni hacerme salir de Ti, mi Dios inmutable, 
sino que cada momento me sumerja más adentro en la profundidad de tu 
Misterio.”  (Santa Isabel de la Santísima Trinidad, OCD) 
 

Dios los bendiga. 
P. Chris 
 

2024-2025 MATRÍCULA DE EDUCACIÓN RELIGIOSA 
La inscripción temprana para educación religiosa en línea está abierta. 
Tarifas de inscripción anticipada: K-6 $30.00, Confirmación $100.00. Estos 
descuentos terminan el viernes 14 de junio. Tarifas de inscripción tardía: K-6 
$60.00, Confirmación $150.00. El último día de inscripción: viernes 16 de agosto. 
Las clases comenzarán el domingo 8 de septiembre. Para registrarse, vaya 
a https://www.saintrose.org/psr 
Para obtener más información sobre cursos en inglés, comuníquese con Lynn Sigler 
(lsigler@saintrose.org); para información sobre cursos en español, comuníquese 
con Laura Morales (lmorales@saintrose.org.)  
 

FESTIVAL INTERNACIONAL 2024 
¡Nos complace anunciar que nuestro festival 2024 se llevará a cabo el domingo 15 
de septiembre! Únase al comité mientras planificamos este evento multicultural 
lleno de comida, música, baile y más. Buscamos voluntarios para participar en 
todas las capacidades. Nuestras próximas reuniones están programadas para los 
jueves 13 de junio y 11 de julio, y el miércoles 24 de julio. Nos reunimos en el salon 
117 a las 5 p.m. Comuníquese con Karin Gleason por correo electrónico 
(kgleason@saintrose.org) o llame al 615.898.0555, extensión 1070.  
Continúe revisando el boletín cada semana para obtener actualizaciones. 
 

ACTUALIZACIÓN DEL COLUMBARIO DE SAINT ROSE: Durante las últimas semanas, 
el p. Chris, el Consejo Parroquial de Saint Rose y el Obispo Spalding han 
otorgado al Comité Exploratorio del Columbario de Saint Rose un 
permiso formal para proceder con el estudio de viabilidad diocesano 
requerido para agregar un columbario a nuestro campus. 
 

¿Qué es un columbario? Un columbario es una estructura al aire libre con nichos 
(compartimentos) donde se colocan urnas que contienen las cremas de nuestros 
seres queridos. Para muchos criados en la Iglesia Católica, un Columbario es un 
concepto nuevo, aunque tiene sus raíces en la iglesia primitiva. Un columbario en 
St. Rose ofrecerá a los feligreses y sus familias la opción de hacer de St. Rose su 
último hogar sagrado. 
 

 

DESPENSA DE COMIDA DE SANTA ROSA 

La despensa de alimentos de Santa 

Rose está abierta a nuestros feligreses y 

al público todos los martes, jueves y 

sábados de 10 a.m. al mediodía. 

Visítenos si necesita alimentos o llame a 

la Oficina de la Iglesia al 615-893-1843. 

 

REZANDO EL ROSARIO DIARIAMENTE 

ANTES DE CADA MISA 

Nuestra madre Maria necesita 

voluntarios para dirigir el rosario 30 

minutos antes de cada misa diaria y del 

domingo. Por favor llamar a la oficina 

615-893-1843 o al correo 

smiddleton@saintrose.org para 

registrarse en la misa que desea dirigir 

el rosario. 

CONTACTO PARA COROS EN MISAS 

ESPAÑOLAS 

Meri Gonzalez      615-967-7439 

meri.gonz1@gmail.com 
 

AYUDA A MANTENER NUESTRA IGLESIA 

LIBRE DE DESORDEN 

Por favor no deje ropa u otros artículos 

en la iglesia o el nártex. 

Lamentablemente no tenemos espacio 

para organizar donaciones de ropa. 

PUBLICACIÓN DE AMONESTACIONES 

Es un placer para mí publicar los 

Amonestaciones para la boda prevista de:  
  

Ilda Perez Martinez  

and Jose de Jesus Reyes 

Esta boda tendrá lugar en este 

Santuario el sábado, June 1, 2024. 
 

Maria M. Escobar Reyes  

and Saul A. Ramos Miranda 

Esta boda tendrá lugar en este 

Santuario el sábado, June 8, 2024. 
 

Xenia Waleska Ortiz  

and Jose Luis Juarez 

Esta boda tendrá lugar en este 

Santuario el sábado, June 15, 2024. 
 

Silva Patricia Sanchez  

and Jose Alberto Hernandez 

Esta boda tendrá lugar en este 

Santuario el sábado, July 6, 2024. 
 

  

Si alguien puede demostrar una causa 

justa por la cual estas dos personas no 

pueden estar legalmente unidas en 

matrimonio, que esa persona lo 

declare, al pastor, por escrito.  
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PARISH COMMUNITY 

PARISH COUNCIL ELECTIONS 

In a very close race Lucy Matthews, Alex Melhorn, and Amy Waggener were elected to the English-speaking 

openings on the Parish Council. Two candidates, Nelson Gonzalez and Jose Portillo from our Spanish-speaking 

community have been appointed by Fr. Chris to fill the two openings for that community. Congratulations to these 

candidates and we are grateful for all those who were willing to serve. 

 

WORKING TOWARD A SANCTUARY 
 

Saint Rose of Lima Parish is in a unique position: we have the opportunity to live out the 

encyclical of Pope Francis’,  Laudato Sí, which endorses care of God's creation.  
 

The Saint Rose of Lima Woodland Sanctuary is approximately 30 acres to the north of the 

church and school. It has been untouched for more than 60 years. This neglect has yielded 

both negative consequences – the area is very dense with invasive and overgrown vegetation, 

and positive – the area has been left to develop as a healthy wetland ecosystem that has 

unusual native flora and fauna. 
 

Recently, Saint Rose was awarded a grant from the USDA that will reimburse the parish up to 

$17,523 for removal of invasive plants and timber stand improvement. Additionally, The 

Murfreesboro Indigenous Plant Project (MIPP), is interested in collecting seeds from the native plants and trees 

in our woodland. The woodland can be considered a living laboratory for STEM activities and the school science 

program. One suggestion is to have an outdoor education classroom. Our woodland is a perfect place for prayer, 

quiet reflection, perhaps with Stations of the Cross and a Grotto, and gentle recreation on a walking trail. 
 

The Woodland Sanctuary Committee made up of parishioners, will be formed to help guide and inform our 

leadership in developing uses of the woodland, while conserving and preserving the gift of God's creation. Please 

contact ldoddkarl@ saintrose.org for information. 

TRABAJANDO HACIA UN SANTUARIO 

La Parroquia Santa Rosa de Lima se encuentra en una posición 

única: tenemos la oportunidad de vivir la encíclica del Papa 

Francisco, Laudato Sí, que respalda el cuidado de la creación de 

Dios. 
 

El Santuario Woodland de Santa Rosa de Lima está 

aproximadamente a 30 acres al norte de la iglesia y la escuela. 

Ha estado intacto durante más de 60 años. Este abandono ha 

tenido consecuencias tanto negativas (el área es muy densa con 

vegetación invasora y cubierta de maleza) como positivas (se ha 

dejado que el área se desarrolle como un ecosistema de 

humedal saludable que tiene una flora y fauna nativa inusual). 
 

Recientemente, Saint Rose recibió una subvención del USDA que reembolsará a la parroquia hasta $17,523 por 

la eliminación de plantas invasoras y la mejora de los bosques. Además, el Proyecto de Plantas Indígenas de 

Murfreesboro (MIPP) está interesado en recolectar semillas de plantas y árboles nativos de nuestro bosque. El 

bosque puede considerarse un laboratorio viviente para las actividades STEM y el programa de ciencias de la 

escuela. Una sugerencia es tener un aula de educación al aire libre. Nuestro bosque es un lugar perfecto para la 

oración, la reflexión tranquila, tal vez con el Vía Crucis y una Gruta, y una suave recreación en un sendero para 

caminar. 
 

El Comité del Santuario del Bosque, compuesto por feligreses, se formará para ayudar a guiar e informar a 

nuestro liderazgo en el desarrollo de usos del bosque, mientras se conserva y preserva el regalo de la creación 

de Dios. Comuníquese con ldoddkarl@saintrose.org para obtener información. 
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PARISH COMMUNITY 

 TOTUS TUUS is coming to Saint Rose! This energetic program brings kids to Christ 
through sacraments, prayer, and fun. Students entering grades 1-6 attend Monday, 
June 10 through Friday, June 14 from 9:30 am to 2:30 pm. HS and MS students 
attend Sunday, June 9 through Thursday, June 13 from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm. For 
more information about the day program, contact Lynn Sigler: lsigler@saintrose.org. 
For more information about the evening program, contact Clare 
Sukley: csukley@saintrose.org.  
 

RANCH 
Join 33 nationwide chapters of Fraternus for Ranch! This camp includes whitewater 
rafting, paintball, the warrior dash, and more, as we cultivate Catholic brotherhood 
at Ocoee Ridge Camp July 10-14! The adventure is real, both physically and 
spiritually. Register now at fraternus.net/ranch. For more info, email 
fraternus@saintrose.org.  

INSPIRE  
Inspire is the name of the annual adventure retreat where Fidelis Sisters gather 
from around the country to grow closer to God and each other, through high 
adventure activities and spiritual reflection and renewal.  Inspire will be held July 10-
14, 2024. Any woman or young lady entering grade 6 or above in 2024/2025, 
including Fidelis Sisters and their mothers, sisters, daughters, and prospective 
Fidelis sisters. Families/ students should register and pay a deposit online for 
INSPIRE. This locks in the price. Then individuals will receive invoices and pay the 
agreed upon amount of $345. You will be paying a deposit of $50 at 
registration. https://www.fidelisonline.org/inspiretn 
For more information, contact fidelis@saintrose.org. 
 

CAMP COVECREST FOR 9TH-12TH GRADERS 
Saint Rose will be going to Covecrest July 29th - August 3rd. Covecrest is in Tiger, 
Georgia, and is a wonderful week spent in high-adventure activities while also 
growing in your faith. Contact Clare Sukley at csukley@saintrose.org 
 

CAMP SAINT ROSE is an opportunity for children to explore faith and fun through 
fine arts, sports, academics, and an array of activities. Experiences are provided for 
children Entering Kindergarten-4th Grade. Each camper will be under the direction 
of teachers, alumni, and other experienced instructors. Go to https://
school.saintrose.org/campsaintrose for more information and registration. 
 

LIFE TEEN is a community of disciples that leads HS teens into a closer relationship 
with Jesus Christ. During the school year, Life Teen meets every Monday at 6:30PM 
in Saint Martin de Porres House (1606 Maymont Dr.). All teens are welcome. For 
more information, contact the HS Youth Minister, Clare Sukley: 
csukley@saintrose.org   
 

SEARCH  
If you have a high school student who will be a Junior or Senior next year, please 
encourage them to attend SEARCH. SEARCH is a weekend-long retreat at Camp 
Marymount. SEARCH is an experience in encountering Jesus Christ, which will assist 
you in living a Christian life as you enter into young adulthood. SEARCH aims to 
ignite the disciple in each participant to go forth and proclaim the good news! 
Dates for SEARCH weekends are September 6-8, 2024, November 22-24, 2024, 
December 6-8, 2024, January 24-26, 2025, March 7-9, 2025. Contact Clare Sukley 
at csukley@saintrose.org 
 

FIDELIS forms girls — heart, mind, body, and soul — into a sisterhood of mature, 
virtuous disciples of Christ, through the witness of Catholic women. For more info, 
please contact Liz Canchola at Fidelis@saintrose.org.   
 

FRATERNUS forms boys into virtuous Catholic men. Boys in grades 6-12 are invited 
to join in. For more information, contact Pisut Vongkasemsiri 
at fraternus@saintrose.org.  
 

TROOPS OF SAINT GEORGE  
Tuesdays from 7-8:30 in the Saint Rose gym. If you have boys between the ages of 6 
and 18 looking for adventure coupled with virtue, we invite you to join the Troops of 
Saint George. The Troops of Saint George (TSG) is a Catholic organization that uses 
the outdoors as a canvas and the sacraments as a path for formation, friendship, 
and service to the Church. Weekly meetings and camping/outdoor events allow boys 
and their fathers the opportunity to work toward achieve ments together, 
strengthening the father/son relationship as well as cultivating new friendships 
within the Catholic community. For more information, please visit 
troopsofsaintgeorge.org or contact us at StRoseStGeorge@gmail.com. You may also 
contact Michael Arndt, 615-785-0243.  
 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
Religious Education classes in English 
(K-6) meet from 9:45 to 10:45 every 
Sunday except for holidays; confirmation 
students arrive at 9:30. PSR classes in 
Spanish meet from 12:30pm - 2:30pm. 
For questions about PSRE contact Lynn 
Sigler (lsigler@saintrose.org); for PSRS, 
contact Laura Morales 
lmorales@saintrose.org, 615.663.3589.  
Religious Education will begin again in 
the fall. Registration is open now. 
 
 

EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL CONGRESS  
Is the Lord calling you to spend time 
with him? Do you make the Eucharist 
center of your prayer and life? Consider 
coming to the National Eucharistic 
Revival Congress on July 17-21st for 
fellowship, learning and receiving the 
Lord in the Eucharist. Many well-known 
speakers will be in attendance such as 
Fr. Mike Schmitz and Bishop Barron, but 
the most important teacher of all is that 
of Jesus Christ. Those in attendance 
may receive a plenary indulgence! For 
more information, please contact 
Christina at revival@saintrose.org.  
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PARISH COMMUNITY  

BACKPACK FOR KIDS 
MINISTRY 
Due to the ongoing 
generosity of our 

Parish Community, we were able to 
provide for the needs of 36 students 
per week at Kittrell Elementary School 
throughout the 2023-2024 school 
year.   
 

It is our intention to continue this 
program for the upcoming 2024-2025 
school year beginning in August. 
Currently we have in stock everything 
we need to get started again. 
Please look for our bulletin 
announcement beginning in August 
2024.  God bless each of you for 
assisting us in this vital ministry. 
 

SAINT ROSE FOOD PANTRY 
Saint Rose of Lima’s Food Pantry is 

pleased to serve our community.  

If you are in need of our services, we 

are open Tuesday, Thursday , and 

Saturday mornings from  

10:00 - Noon.  
 

Thank you to all of our parishioners who 

so generously donated to our last food 

drive! Also a huge thank you to the 

Knights of Columbus for all of their hard 

work coordinating the drive. Your 

dedication to feeding those In need is 

so appreciated. Many of our empty 

shelves are now filled with food!! We are 

still in need of some items. If you are 

able we need the following: 

Oil 

Canned carrots  

Canned chicken  

Mashed potatoes  

Diced tomatoes 

Tomato sauce 

Sugar  

Maseca Flour 

May God Bless you for your generosity!! 

HOMEBOUND, ASSISTED LIVING, NURSING HOME & VA PARISHIONERS 

Sharon Allocco, Fakie Bracey, Peggy Brandon, Frank Burns, George Coughlin, Billy 

Culverhouse, Jane Kinports Davis, Mary Sue Dillon, Pat Day, Michael Drislane, Bobbie 

Duke, Patrick Dunn, Hortense Farone, Leigh Ferrara, Anthony Fiducia, Robert 

Formato, Charles “Chuck” Gordon, Pat Gratkowski, Bill Green, Michelle Hauet, 

Melissa Herlevic, Judy Hillman, Jackie Horan, Kennis Jung, Marcel Kamba, Kathy 

Kano, Kitty Kline, Vic Laubacher, Janet Lehman, Madge Lewis, Dennis Mahoney, Kay 

McCann, Agnes McGill, Jo Ann McGowan, Joseph Meshotto, Onah Nwizu, Elaine 

Parrish, Helen Rice, Trinidad Sanchez, Bernadette Schafer,  Larry Schlachter, Gladys 

Smith, Richard Tavares, Mazell Tambornini, William Young. Email 

stewardship@saintrose.org to add or remove someone on the list. 

Please pray for the safety of our military parishioners  
Kevin Bénier, Alex Carter, Aiden Chew, Josh Chew, Audrey 
Creighton, David Garrett, Jessica Hann, Michael Hann, Bryant 
Happel, Shaun Koserski, Kenneth Marx III, Shannon Miller, 
Michael Nims, Jason Pitman, Austin Ray, Alex Rose, Luis 
Sanchez, Jordan Scango, Joshua Schultz, Carson Shaw, 
Landon C. Smith, Kendall Trichel.   

Do you have an active duty military that you would like added to this prayer list? 

Email stewardship@saintrose.org to add or remove someone. 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Annette Murphy i, Peggi Bordash ii, Kurt Ermond Blum ii, Donald Wisehart ii, 
Reagan Freeman iii, Regina Earwood iii, Dale Earwood iii, Fatima Curiel iii, Gloria 
Cazas iii, Larry Murphy iv, Charles Lane iv, Bill Green iv, Christine Pietschmann iv, 
Cassaundra Tafilaw iv, Patty Galland iv, Veronica Pinto iv. 
Names remain on this list for 4 weeks.  
Email stewardship@saintrose.org to add or remove someone on the list. 

CELEBRATE LIFE! PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE WITH CHILD  
Vannessa Krauss, Nikki Dodd, Nina Orozco 

Email stewardship@saintrose.org to add or remove someone on the list. 

 
 

Bridge Activity  - April 2024 
Total Families Served  -  42 
Total  Dollars Spent (including gift cards)  - $5,085.73 
Average Dollars Per Family - $121 
 

OUR MISSION IS TO ASSIST SAINT ROSE PARISHIONERS  
and those in the community having financial difficulties. We provide limited 
monetary assistance as funds allow and/or referrals to other local resources. All 
personal information is kept in utmost confidence. Please call BRIDGE at 615-692-
0159 to leave a confidential message. We meet on Tuesdays between 9:30 - 11:30 
am.  
If you would like to donate to the BRIDGE Ministry, please indicate this in the memo 
area of your check or on your monthly Choice Gifts envelope. Walmart or Kroger gift 
cards are needed to assist with this ministry. Please drop them off at the church office.  
 

DELIVERING THE HOLY SACRAMENT TO THE HOMEBOUND 
The Homebound Ministry now takes Holy Communion to over 80 homebound 
parishioners of Saint Rose. The ministry is blessed to have 30 active Homebound 
Ministers. 
We are presently active in most of the Assisted Living facilities in Murfreesboro. The 
ministry recently added the VA Nursing Home to this growing list. We visit 30+ who 
reside at home. 
The relationships formed between Homebound Ministers and Parishioners who are 
homebound are priceless. It is a ministry built through faith, love and the Most 
Blessed Sacrament. 
If you would like to join this caring team of Homebound Ministers, please call 
Brenda D'Amico at 615*427*8967. God Bless You! 

 

 

Please pray for the faithful departed  
Irene Cutler i, John Howell iii, Angela Clarke iii, Karen Rupp iii, Zac Kano iii, Sam 

Andrews iv. 

AUTOMATIC EXTERNAL 

DEFIBRILLATOR LOCATIONS 

In case you are ever called 

upon to get them please 

make note of these locations:  

#1 - located in the Shepherds’ 

Hallway. Access this hallway from the right 

side of the sanctuary or the school hallway. 

If you are coming from the school hallway, 

fully prop the door open as you retrieve the 

AED so the door doesn’t lock behind you! 

#2 - located in the upper grade hallway 

near the exit door to the upper school 

playground. 
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UNABLE TO ATTEND MASS? 

The Saint Rose Homebound Ministry 

has caring men and women who 

provide pastoral care to those who are 

unable to receive the Holy Eucharist at 

weekly Mass. These volunteers will be 

happy to visit you and keep you 

connected to the parish. During their 

visit, they will bring a bulletin, distribute 

Holy Communion, read the daily Gospel 

and other inspiring prayers. The 

relationship is priceless. If you desire a 

Homebound Minister or know someone 

who would like to receive the Blessed 

Sacrament, please call the Saint Rose 

office. 615*893*1843. God Bless You! 

 

INTERESTED IN JOINING THE CATHOLIC 

CHURCH? OCIA (Order of Christian 

Initiation for Adults) is off for the 

summer. However those interested in 

learning more about the Catholic faith 

are encouraged to contact Dr. Smith for 

more info: bsmith@saintrose.org.  

 

CURSILLO 

If you have been praying about going or 

have wanted to encourage someone 

else to go, the time has come. You can 

visit www.nashvillecursillo.com to read 

all about Cursillo, see when weekends 

have been scheduled, and even 

apply. Should you have any questions, 

please don't hesitate to reach out to 

me. Megan Hutchings 

thehutchfive@gmail.com The Saint 

Rose Cursillo Family is praying for you! 

 
SAINT ROSE SENIOR BIBLE STUDY 
meets on the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays 
of the month at 10:00 am, in the 
Stonewall house. Deacon John D’Amico 
leads a brief Bible study. Fellowship, 
coffee, and doughnuts included. For 
more information contact Dr. 
Smith, bsmith@saintrose.org or call 
615-893-1843 ext. 1067. The Senior 
Bible Study is on break for the summer.  

 

PARISH COMMUNITY 

Use this QR code for all things  
Totus Tuus! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRAYING FOR OUR 3 PRIESTS AT SAINT ROSE OF LIMA 

Have you heard of the Seven Sisters Apostolate? It is made up of twenty-one Saint 

Rose parishioners who pray, one day of the week, for one hour, for each of our three 

Preists! 

Seven Sisters began over a decade ago at a parish in St. Paul, Minnesota and has now 

spread to many other states and countries. Would you be able to pray an hour each 

week for one of our priests?  Contact us at mitzcarol@gmail.com 

 

APPLICATIONS FOR SAINT ROSE SCHOOL & PRESCHOOL -LIMITED SPOTS AVAILABLE  

Saint Rose School and Preschool is continuing to accept applications for the 2024-

2025 school year for children ages 2 years of age through 7th grade.  Spots are 

limited.  Applications can be submitted through our website www.school.saintrose.org 

For more information or to take a tour please contact: Staci Rose ~ 

Admissions~ admissions@saintrose.org ~ 615-898-0555 ext. 1017.  
 

UNIVERSITY CATHOLIC MTSU is a community of Catholic students committed to human 

flourishing, intellectual formation, spiritual growth, and apostolic works of service. Our 

motto is “proposing Christ, forming disciples.” UCAT is off for the summer. However if 

you are interested in participating in the Fall contact Dr. Benjamin Smith at 

bsmith@saintrose.org.  
 

For everyone’s safety please do not 

prop exterior doors open. Please check 

that all exterior doors are locked when 

you leave. Thank you! 

YOUNG ADULT (18-40) GROUP 

The Young Adult Ministry welcomes anyone age 18 to 40 to 

participate in their events. This ministry is open to those who 

are single, married, or with kids. To find out about their 

upcoming events, as well as their active Young Adult Women's 

Bible Study, use this QR code to join the Saint Rose Young 

Adults Group Chat. For more information contact Ben Smith at 

bsmith@saintrose.org. 
 

LADIES YOUNG ADULT (18-40) BIBLE STUDY meets every Tuesday from 5:30 - 6:30 

pm in the Stonewall House. Contact Ben Smith for more information 

bsmith@saintrose.org. 

 

 



9 

The Holy Trinity 

La Santísima Trinidad  

PARISH COMMUNITY  

HAITI UPDATE 

Our agronomist, Renold, has continued 

his efforts to educate the students from 

4th-6th grades on various agricultural 

topics.  He also has them busy in the 

garden planting a variety of fruits and 

vegetables.  Currently, they have 

planted pigeon peas, corn and banana 

trees.  They also have a plot of fruit 

trees.  Since last year, Renold and 

other workers have been constructing a 

more permanent covered structure 

utilizing concrete blocks as a way to 

store and protect their gardening tools, 

seedlings and any plants waiting to be 

planted.  The old wooden structure had 

rotted and was not safe or stable.  He 

has informed us that this is almost 

completed and will send pictures once 

it is finished. We will be sure to pass 

those along in Flocknotes and the Saint 

Rose Facebook page as soon as we 

receive them! 
 

JOURNEY HOME OPPORTUNITIES 

The Journey Home is a Christian 

organization that has as its mission 

placing homeless seniors, families and 

individuals in permanent housing. The 

Journey Home continues to provide for 

basic needs once they are rehoused 

and provides for the daily needs of the 

local homeless population with food, 

clothes, & basic medical care.  

Our ministry prepares meals for The 

Journey Home during 2024 on:  

Thursday 5/30; Tuesday, July 30; 

Thursday, August 29; Tuesday, October 

29; Tuesday, December 31 

During 2025: Thursday, January 30, 

Tuesday, April 29, Thursday, May 29. 

If you feel called to assist, please join 

us from 9:00-11:00 to prepare the food 

and/ or 11:00am to 1:00pm to serve 

the food.  The Journey Home, is located 

at 308 W. Castle Saint, 

Murfreesboro.  If you have any 

questions or would like to join our 

ministry, contact Suzie Schulenberg 

at 615-403-2837 or Nancy Pardy (609) 

203-0433. 
 

 

 

SAINT ROSE LADIES GUILD, DAY GROUP 

The Ladies Guild will begin meeting again in September. We invite all our 

sisters in faith to come join us in our Ministry of Spirituality and Service. 

Together with God's help, we can accomplish anything. For questions or 

information please contact us at StRoseLadiesGuildDayGroup@gmail.com 
 

SAINT ROSE WOMEN’S MINISTRY  

Sisters in Christ, have you heard of the Saint Rose Women’s Ministry? We are a 

diverse group of women in all stages of life, with unique perspectives united by one 

purpose– to deepen our relationships with Jesus in order to be models of 

discipleship within our parish & community. We are committed to bringing women 

together through fellowship or service, for the benefit of the women, children and 

families at Saint Rose. 

If you are new, we know how much courage it takes to walk through the doors, but 

we promise that you will be greeted by BIG hearts. If you are previous member, we 

hope to see you!  The Women's Ministry year-end meeting/pool party is at Mary 

Black's house on June 9 from 2-5 p.m. Please contact Leanne Rayo 

at saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com for more information.  

CELEBRATE LIFE! Please pray for the women in our parish who are with child. If you 

or someone you know in our parish is pregnant or has recently had a baby and 

would like to receive some meals to help out during this exciting time of transition, 

please contact Elena Mancera at (615) 947-9527 (se habla espanol) or 

saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com. Meals for Moms is offered by the Saint Rose 

Women’s Ministry as a way to help make this time a little easier! 

2024-2025 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REGISTRATION 

Online Religious Education Early Registration is open. Early registration fees: K-6 

$30.00, Confirmation $100.00. These discounts end on Friday, June 14. Late 

registration fees: K-6 $60.00, Confirmation $150.00. The final day of registration: 

Friday, August 16. Classes will begin on Sunday, September 8. To register go to 

https://www.saintrose.org/psr 

For more information on courses in English, contact Lynn Sigler 

(lsigler@saintrose.org); for information on courses in Spanish, contact Laura Morales 

(lmorales@saintrose.org.) 

 
THE CHARISMATIC RENEWAL OF SAINT ROSE OF LIMA   
It's time for the Life In The Spirit Seminars in the Jo Call Room for one hour each 
Sunday at 6:30 pm in the Jo Call Room. These seminars bring people to a deeper 
faith, a renewed love of God, growth in your prayer life, a fire for God and the 
Church, personal joy and peace, and a life lived in the Holy Spirit. The Seminars will 
be each Sunday - May 26, and June 2 & 9.  
●Great speakers each week                            ●Refreshments & snacks provided 
●Be home In time to prep for a new week      ●All are welcomed - all ages. 
 

The Seminar will run for seven weeks, except for Mother's Day on May 12. Thank 
you to all who will minister during these sessions and an additional thanks to those 
who are traveling to Saint Rose to participate in this important event.  
 

If there is a Prayer Request, the Charismatic Renewal has a prayer tree that lifts up 
these requests 24 hours a day. Go to the Facebook page "The Charismatic Renewal 
of St. Rose of Lima," find the Prayer Tree, and put your request in the comments 
section. Your request will be listed as long as you tell us.  
Contact Paul Rogalski 615-971-1918;  Wendi Rogalski 615-971-9010  
Michael Nims 629-261-2501 
 

LEGION OF MARY 
Do you want to grow closer to Jesus and his Mother? Do you want to enrich your 
prayer life? Do you want to develop close Catholic Friendships? We would love to 
have you in our meetings every Tuesday at 12:30 in Meeting Room 117 behind the 
church. For more information you can contact Trina Martinez at 615-243-3218 or 
tmartinez3218@gmail.com 
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DIOCESE & PARISH NEWS / STAFF 

Pastor Rev. Cristiano Nunes da Silva 

615-893-1843      

frchrisnunes@saintrose.org 

Parochial Vicar Rev. Cyriac Kurian 

615-893-1843  frckurian@saintrose.org 

Parochial Vicar Rev. Alejandro Avelino 

615-893-1843   aavelino@saintrose.org 

Deacons  

Deacon Pete Semich       615-890-5146 

Deacon John D’Amico     615-427-8968 

Deacon Mike Plese      630-664-4174  

Director of Catechesis 

Ben Smith      615-893-1843 x 1067 

     bsmith@saintrose.org 

PSR English 

Lynn Sigler          615-893-1843 x 1012 

lsigler@saintrose.org 

PSR español 

Laura Morales     615-893-1843 x 1068 

lmorales@saintrose.org 

 

High School Youth Group Leader 

Clare Sukley         csukley@saintrose.org 

Music Director 

Scott Currier         scurrier@saintrose.org 

Business Manager 

Lori Heil       615-893-1843 x1013 

     lheil@saintrose.org 

Accounts Payable 

Doris DeJesus     615-893-1843 x 1014 

ddejesus@saintrose.org 

Bookkeeper 

Ana Ledesma        615-893-1843 x 1015 

aledesma@saintrose.org 

Director of Stewardship & Administration 

Amy Swartz       615-893-1843 x 1000 

        stewardship@saintrose.org 

Development Coordinator 

Karin Gleason       615-898-0555 x 1070 

kgleason@saintrose.org 

 

 

 WHY HAVE YOU NOT JOINED THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS? 
Are you or someone you know interested in giving their time and talent 
to support our Church? If you're a male age 18 or older and have been 
searching for the perfect opportunity to practice Catholic stewardship 
and bring hope to those who need it the most, look no further...Knights 

come from every stage of life. We offer many opportunities throughout the year to 
help others in need. Join us as we celebrate real role models in a world that needs 
men who lead, serve, protect, and defend the Catholic faith. Please 
consider putting your FAITH INTO ACTION...JOIN the KNIGHTS! Learn more 
about our council at Saint Rose at: saintrose.org/knights-of-columbus  
 

Catholic Business League Breakfast, June 13.  Diana Alarcon, Director of Nashville 
Dept. of Transportation, will be the featured speaker for the Catholic Business 
League Breakfast Meeting on Thursday, June 13. Alarcon will be speaking about 
Vision Zero. The meeting begins at 7:45am in the Fleming Center at The Cathedral 
of the Incarnation. Mass is offered at 7:00am. All are welcome. More information 
is available at catholicbusinessleague.org  

PRIEST EMERGENCY CONTACT   Should you have an emergent need for a priest after office hours, you may reach 

one by calling  615-809-8736. If the priest does not answer, please leave a message.  

 
2ND ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION OF 
OVERTURNING ROE V WADE 
Saturday, June 8, 2024, Rutherford 
County Right to Life is hosting a free, 
outdoor celebration from 11am-2:30pm 
at Barfield Crescent Park (Pavilion 6), 
697 Veterans Pkwy. Murfreesboro, with 
hot dogs, Blue Grass Band, Legislative 
Speakers and events for kids. Please 
bring baby wipes, lotion or shampoo in 
support of Portico Pregnancy Support 
Center if you can. 
Visit www.proliferutherford.org to learn 
more, and come celebrate with us. 

Sacraments/Administrative Assistant 

Alejandra Lopez     615-893-1843 x1001 

(English & español)     alopez@saintrose.org 

Administrative Assistant (English & español) 

Sandra Middleton 615-893-1843 x 1003 

smiddleton@saintrose.org 

Administrative Assistant  (English & español) 

Patricia Garcia      615-893-1843 x 1002 

pgarcia@saintrose.org 

Principal of Saint Rose School 

Sr. Catherine Marie, O.P. 615-898-0555 

        schooloffice@saintrose.org 

Saint Rose Preschool Director 

Nicole Chauvin   615-896-2071 

       preschool@saintrose.org 

Saint Rose School/Preschool Admissions 

Staci Rose    615-898-0555 x1017 

    admissions@saintrose.org 

Knights of Columbus Grand Knight 

Jimmy Rohr                       615-428-6871 

                    jimrrohr@outlook.com 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  ST. JUAN DIEGO ROUTE NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL PILGRIMAGE  
They are making their way through Murfreesboro June 25-26, 2024. Any questions please contact Christina Bien 
at revival@saintrose.org.  
Tuesday, June 25 - 5:45 pm Adoration, 7:00 pm Bilingual Mass, and Q & A with the Pilgrims following Mass 
This will be 45 minutes of Adoration with a 15 minute break before Mass and a 45 minute Question and Answer time 
with the pilgrims and priests. 

Wednesday, June 26 
Mass & Adoration – 7:00-8:30am, Join us for daily Mass (English) and Adoration. This event will precede the Eucharistic Procession 
for that day. Procession of Blessed Sacrament – 9:00am-3:00pm 
Join us for a 12-mile Eucharistic Procession from Saint Rose to St. Luke in Rutherford County, TN. 
This procession is from Saint Rose of Lima to St. Luke. We will stop at a park and pavilion along the way for everyone to eat picnic 
lunch at General Bragg Trailhead. All participants will need to provide and carry all their own water and food. There will not be a 
shuttle returning to Saint Rose and we recommend parking a car at both the beginning and end point of the procession. 
 

Start Location: 1601 N Tennessee Blvd, Murfreesboro, TN 37130        End Location: 10682 Old Nashville Hwy. Smyrna, TN 37167 
 

Event instructions: You will need to figure out transportation back to St. Rose of Lima in Murfreesboro. If you want to process shorter 
distance (4 miles) that day you could park your second car at General Bragg Trailhead where we will stop to eat lunch. There are no 
places to purchase lunch there. You will need to provide all your own food and drinks for the procession. If you would like to walk 
this portion, please contact Christina at revival@saintrose.org for more details.  
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DON MARTENS
LANDSCAPING &

IRRIGATION
Free Estimates • Designs

	615-828-7302	 Parishioner

	KHOURY CPA PLLC
	 • Tax Preparation
	 • Payroll Services
	 • Bookkeeping
	 • Audits
	 • Reviews
	 • Compilations

610 W. College St.
Ste. 136, Murfreesboro
615-956-6831

Khourycpapllc.com
– Parishioner –

	Kenneth J. Loats
	Parishioner

Life • Annuities • LTC • DI
Medicare Supplements

615-995-6208
ken.loats@comcast.net

Bishop Dental Office
1478 Middle Tennessee Blvd • Murfreesboro

Jimmy E. Bishop, D.D.S.
Melanie W. Bishop, D.D.S.

Parishioners
615.893.7640

	 820 South Church St
	 Murfreesboro
	 OFFICE (24 HRS)
	 615-893-2422

www.jenningsandayers.com

Our Family
Serving Your Family

Since 1893

www.woodfinchapel.com

On-Site Crematory

Advance Funeral Planning
with Payment Options

	 Elizabeth O. Jackson, DMD
	 (615) 904-1700 • murfreesborofamilydentistry.com
	 2805 Old Fort Parkway, Suite F • Murfreesboro

Parishioner

	 Brogli, Lane, Weaver & Alexander
	 – ANIMAL HOSPITAL –
	 615-893-1728
	 Thank You for Your Patronage
	 David Weaver, Parishioner

	Parishioner
Dr. William C. Smith II

DOCTOR OF OPTOMETRY

Most Ins. Accepted
	Murfreesboro	 615-893-1913

Complete Family Vision Care

Handyman Services
Frank Raia

SPECIALIZING IN FINISHED CARPENTRY
Trim •Cabinetry • Repairs

Murfreesboro, TN
516-375-0690 • Raia.Construction@yahoo.com

Tennessee

CatholicMatch.com/TN

	Kenneth J. Loats
	Parishioner

Life • Annuities • LTC • DI
Medicare Supplements

615-995-6208
ken.loats@comcast.net

2962 S. Rutherford Blvd.
Murfreesboro

(615) 907-2700

	 DR. JOHN (RICK)
	 P. KINARD, D.D.S.
	 Family Dentistry

(615) 896-7009
1074 Middle TN Blvd.

Parishioner

	 •	Proud Technology Service
		  provider for St Rose of Lima,
		  Murfreesboro, TN.
	 •	We manage, maintain and
		  secure your IT Infrastructure
		  and Applications.
	 •	We Simplify and Automate
		  Business Operations.
Call us for a free assessment

615-244-3838

615-356-8811

Don’t Pick-Up
The Pliers...

Just Call Myers!

Proudly Supports St. Rose of Lima
L. Gino Marchetti, Jr.

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

 
CONTACT ME Melissa Jones

mjones@4LPi.com • (800) 477-4574 x6570

 
IF YOU LIVE ALONE

MDMedAlert!™
4 Ambulance/Police  
4 Family/Friends 
4 GPS & Fall Alert md-medalert.com800.808.9294

CALL NOW! $1995
/mo.

As Low As

THIS SPACE IS

Jeff Edge, CFP®, ChFC®, CEPA® 
Financial Advisor

1602 W Northfield Blvd, Suite 503 
Murfreesboro, TN 37129
615-895-8282

Parishioner

Have retirement plan questions?
Let’s prepare for your future together.

Member SIPC

HOOPER FENCE

HOOPERFENCE.COM | 394-9567

Be Organized, Be BlessedBe Organized, Be Blessed
Home OrganizingHome Organizing

DeAnne HathawayDeAnne Hathaway
615-556-8244615-556-8244
Retired Navy, CPORetired Navy, CPO

VERONICA
HERNANDEZ
Agente de seguros
de gastos finales

Licencia TN# 
3002483122

847-791-3153
getsemani00@yahoo.com
Knoxville, TN

funeraladvantageagent.com/veronica-hernandez

Deje buenos recuerdos, no facturas de funerales
www.lhlic.com

Número de la oficina corporativa: 888-881-7391

Our Services are
Interior/Exterior Painting

629-219-2732

We are
Hiring


